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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently congratulated Auburn 5  grade student, Seamus Greene,th

for having his artwork selected to be on display at the New York State Art Teachers
Association’s 25  Annual Legislative Student Exhibit. This state-wide exhibit featuresth

over 200 works of art from kindergarten to 12  grade. Seamus traveled to Albany for theth

exhibit with his parents, Kathleen and Christopher Greene along with his Grandmother,
Patricia Keogan.

 

“It was my privilege to welcome Seamus and his family to Albany today, and to view his



artwork at the 2015 Legislative Student Art Exhibit,” said Senator Nozzolio. “After
speaking with Seamus it is clear he has a passion for art, and I congratulate him on this
tremendous achievement,” concluded Nozzolio.


